
GREAT NECK PUBLIC SCHOOL
John L. Miller —Great Neck North High School

35 Polo Road
Great Neck, New York 11023

(516)441-4700

August 1, 2019

Dear Class of 2020:

Welcome to your senior year! We are all very excited about the upcoming school year and are
looking forward to working with you to build upon your success and your overall academic,
social, and emotional growth and making your senior year a memorable one.

The primary focus of my correspondence is to provide important information regarding your
transcripts, which can be found on the Parent Portal under the Campus Backpack tab. The
transcript includes student information, high school courses, grades, cumulative average (not
including pass/fail courses), and total number credits earned in grades 8 through 1 I.

The transcript of your academic record through junior year and senior year courses in progress
will be sent to prospective colleges. Included in this mailing will be the profile of the Great Neck
community, educational philosophy, high school curriculum, and will provide guidance on the
Board of Education policy regarding ranking and weighting of averages. A distribution of
averages for you senior class, mean SAT scores, and National Merit winners is also included to
demonstrate that you are graduating from a nationally ranked and prestigious high school;
something to be very proud ofl

It is imporCaot to note Chat your transcript, as it currently reads, is only represenCative of 75% of
your high school career. Your mid-year and final grade reports wilt be provided to your colleges
and will influence their acceptance decisions, despite having received a letter of acceptance.

If there are any discrepancies on your transcript or you have questions regarding the information
contained therein, please contact your guidance counselor immediately. The counseling staff has
worked tirelessly to ensure the accuracy of this information, and we are thankful For their
commihnent to this work.

The faculty and staff wish you the best for a fulfilling and successful senior year. If we can be of
assistance to you, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Si ely,

an Holtzman
Principal

OVER 85 YCuARS OF EXCELLENCE


